
great golfing. I am only miffed that the National
Association Green Committee didn't see fit to award
you a team trophy such as you deserve, along with
the flimsy things they gave you to keep.

Paul Voykin
President.

ANTHONY MEYER
Mr. Meyer will be our host superintendent at our

April 10th meeting at Woodridge Country Club, Lisle,
Illinois. Dinner at 6:30 P.M. Golf during the day if
conditions permit. Woodridge Country Club is on
Rt. 53 just south of Lisle.

Peter A. Mirkes was our host superintendent for our
March 15th meeting at Pheasant Run Country Club.
Seventy-five members and guests attended. Truly a
great place.

Dr. AI. J. Turgeon, Extension Specialist in Turf-
grass Management, was the main speaker. He did a
fine job and we hope he attends all our meetings.

We were happy to have as our guests Tom Tome-
shek and Art Dunn, sports writers for the Chicago
Tribune, at our March 15 meeting. I was told they
are not only writers, but good golf swingers. Check
your handicap, superintendents.

Editor

At this date the bent and blue grass on the golf
course looks good. No comparison to the condition
that was experienced a year ago. Which proves that
some clouds do have silver linings. Most of our
memories are very short when it comes to remem-
bering the good things. It is the cloudy days that
are not forgotten very quickly.

I am sure most of us would be much happier and
more healthy, if we try and remember and appre-
ciate, the many good things we have in this great
country of ours. Freedom and health, what more could
one ask for? Freedom is something our forefathers
fought and died for, and many young men of today
are giving their lives for the same cause. Some day
when you are walking, turn around and look back.
What is it you see? Some of the best country in the
world, and you have the priviledge of living in it.

What is one of the cheapest things you can wear?
It is a smile. Wear it at all times. When you get out
of bed in the morning, look in the mirror. What kind
of face do you see? One with a smile or one with a
frown? Which one would you like to have sitting
across the table from you? I am sure it is not the
one with the frown. This kind no one wants to look at.

Always remember the oid saying, a smile will go
a long, long way, and also the cloud that has the
silver lining.

The Chicago District Golf Association's annual semi-
nar will be held at the River Forest Country Club on
April 28, 1972.

The program consists of the following:
Paul Voykin - Moderator
Stan Rachesky - Pesticide
Dr. Paul Alexander - Chemical Fertilizer
Dr. Bill Daniel - Good turf in usage
Oscar Miles - Waste disposal
Don Johnson - Trees
Arthur Howard - Trees, Planting and Their Care
This sounds like a real good program. Bring your

Green Chairman and any other member of your club
who may be interested.

If you have changed your address, please let me
have your correct one.

Support our advertisers. If it were not for them,
there would be no Bull Sheet.


